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President Keh Awarded the National Sustainable Development Award
 

Our school was honored with the National Sustainable Development Award

in  the  Education  category  by  the  National  Council  for  Sustainable

Development of the Executive Yuan in 2023. On November 30, President Huan-

Chao Keh attended the award ceremony at the NTUH International Convention

Center, where he received the trophy from Dr. Chien-Jen Chen, Director of

the National Council for Sustainable Development of the Executive Yuan and

Premier of the Executive Yuan. Academic Vice President and Director of

Sustainable Development and Social Innovation Hui-Huang Hsu, Chief Audit

Executive Yen-Ling Lin, Dean of General Affairs Ruey-Shiang Shaw, and

Chief Information Officer Chin-Hwa Kuo accompanied the ceremony.

 

President Keh expressed gratitude for the efforts of colleagues and the

technical  support  from  Microsoft  Taiwan  and  Far  EasTone

Telecommunications. He mentioned that since 2008, the school has been

promoting  the  "Four  Conservation  Project"  (conserving  water,  fuel,

electricity, and paper), and has implemented an energy management system,

actively promoting energy conservation on campus with remarkable results.

In recent years, the school has adopted "AI+SDGs=∞" as its vision for

university  development,  driving  digital  and  net-zero  transformation.

Through  the  acceleration  and  synergy  of  AI,  the  school  is  actively

contributing to the practical implementation of Sustainable Development

Goals (SDGs). The combination of AI and SDGs deepens and broadens the

service and application of AI. This mutual support has led to significant

achievements in both improving information capabilities and constructing a

sustainable campus. The school has not only made a substantial leap in THE

World University Impact Rankings but has also received recognition from

the Ministry of Economic Affairs with the Energy Benchmark Award and the

Asia-Pacific and TCSA Taiwan Sustainable Action Award.

 

In addition to continuously developing a sustainable campus, the school

further outlines the vision of ESG+AI=∞. Starting from the academic year

2022, the school has introduced distinctive "Dual Towers" courses in AI

and sustainability, offering one-credit general education courses titled



"AI and Programming Languages" and "Exploring Sustainability." These

courses complement the "Cultivating Sustainability" curriculum of the

"Competency-based Higher Education Learning Innovation Project." President

Keh hopes to nurture students' interdisciplinary competence in "AI and

Sustainability," not only enhancing their competitiveness upon graduation

but also aiming to contribute back to society by becoming seeds that drive

sustainability initiatives.
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Tamkang University has received the 2023 National Sustainable Award in the education category. President

Huan-Chao Keh (right) is receiving the award from Premier Chien-Jen Chen.

 

 

After receiving the award, the Tamkang team (from left to right) - Chief Audit Executive Yen-Ling Lin,

Vice President for Academic Affairs Hui-Huang Hsu, President Huan-Chao Keh, Dean of General Affairs

Ruey-Shiang Shaw, and Chief Information Officer Chin-Hwa Kuo, took a group photo.



 


